
Freeland Middle School Announcements              
December 19th, 2023 

 
 

●​ Student Leadership wanted to be festive into Winter break! They have 8 days of fun 
planned for us! The first three days next week are "just for fun". Competition has started 
for spirit week. Total # participants will be counted during the 3rd hr.  
Wednesday 12/20: Festive Headwear Day  

 
●​ Middle School Boys basketball will begin right after winter break!  The first 

day of tryouts will be Wednesday, January 3rd.  7th grade will go from 
3:00-4:30, followed by 8th grade from 4:30-6:00.  All athletes MUST have 
an updated physical on file (dated 4/15/23 or later) and be registered at 
planeths.com.  Signups are available in the middle school office. 
 

●​ There is an upcoming Midland City wide chess tournament on Saturday, 
January 13th, which is open to all middle school and elementary school 
students in the city. Registration is free and you must register through 
email at paredesmc@midlandps.org. 

 
●​ You can now purchase a custom Falcon Croc Charm for your clogs in the 

main office. The cost is $5 a charm. 
 
 
 

 
 
                               Parent Announcements 
 
   

●​ Freeland Boy Scout Troop 323 will be hosting their annual spaghetti dinner 
on January 14, 2024.  Please see the attached flyer for details.  

 Freeland Troop 323 Annual Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser.docx.pdf
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TcOn0cKAkb4-BDl0ko4zMRFomtIWdQQV/view?usp=drive_link
http://planeths.com/
mailto:paredesmc@midlandps.org


●​ There is an upcoming Midland City wide chess tournament on Saturday, 
January 13th, which is open to all middle school and elementary school 
students in the city. Registration is free. 
Chess Tournament 

 
●​ SVSU will be offering Community Youth Days with free camps and clinics 

for students.  Please see the attached flyer for more information. 
 CYD Schedule.png

 
●​ Please remember that any new bussing arrangements require 24 hour 

notice to process.  This includes situations where you would like your child 
to ride home with a friend or to a different location. This must be in writing.  
Requests can be sent to carellil@freelandschools.net 

 
●​ If you would like to add money to your students meal account, please visit 

the link provided. https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/ 
 

 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12iocpV9oLtHHjnvh4X7AWCLBsjzXOObL/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RF_ZMFDWSRqc0iIrj0P3cPAN3xOIa5vIzCmCTtIQR6M/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:carellil@freelandschools.net
https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/

